Memorandum

To: 	Dr. Eileen DeLuca, Provost
 
From: 	Dr. Deborah D. Teed, Dean of the School of Arts, Humanities and Social Sciences
 
Re: 	Program Page for Digital Arts Program	
 
Date:  April 13, 2020
 
With student registration open for the Fall semester, I request that the Program Page for the newly approved Digital Arts degree program be posted online in advance of the publication of the new Catalog to make students aware of the program and its course requirements.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be advised that Dr. Martin McClinton, Dr. Brenda Knight, Mr. Jeffrey Peterman, and Chair Dana Roes have reviewed and approved the program pages in advance of their publishing.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Respectfully,
Deborah D. Teed

